ST ANNE'S RC PRIMARY AND NURSERY SCHOOL

CLARENDON ROAD AUDENSHAW MANCHESTER M34 5QA

HEADTEACHER: MRS A DUFFY

TEL: 0161 370 8698 FAX: 0161 371 1964

E-MAIL: <u>head@st-annes-audenshaw.tameside.sch.uk</u> WEBSITE: <u>www.st-annes-audenshaw.tameside.sch.uk</u>



Friday 19th January 2024

HEADTEACHER'S NEWSLETTER

World Of Work Week

Last year we held our first ever 'World of Work Week' for our Year 5 and 6 children. It was an enormous success and the pupils learnt so much about careers from our parents. We had doctors, detectives, self employed business owners and many more! This year our World Of Work Week is next week, the week commencing Monday 22^{nd} January. I am still looking for parents who would like to come in and speak to our children about their chosen career and the path that has led them to where they are today. The children draft questions that they would like to ask and each individual session tends to last between 20 and 30 minutes. Please could you contact the school office if you would be interested and thank you in advance.

Pedestrian Path

Many of you will be pleased to know that we have reopned the pedestrian path by the school field. I do thank you for your patience. I am hoping that this may help ease the current parking issues we are experiencing on Clarendon Road.

Lancashire County Cricket Club





Aaron from Lancashire County Cricket Club came into school on Tuesday. He delivered an assembly to Key Stages One and Two explaining all the qualities it requires to be a cricketeer and spoke to the children about signing up for cricket clubs during the school holidays. He then spent the day with Year 6.

Fun in the snow!





This week our children had lots of fun playing outside in the snow!!

Computing in Year One





This week Year One have been learning all about Pictograms. Mrs Dass explained to them how a pictogram works. She then shared some data with the children and they had to use Purple Mash to produce their own pictogram. Well done Year One!

Early Years Foundation Stage

This week children in Early Years have had great fun exploring ice, and rescuing animals from the ice. They have also drawn arctic pictures using cold colours.











Extra- Curricular Clubs

Monday - Multi-Sports for Years 1 & 2

-Rugby for Years 3, 4, 5 and 6

Tuesday - Cheerleading and Street Dance for Years 3, 4, 5 and 6

Wednesday - Cheer and Street Dance for Years 1 and 2

-Performing Arts for Rec-Year 6

-Italian for Key Stage Two

Thursday - Football for Years 3, 4, 5 and 6

Friday - Multi-Sports for Years 3, 4, 5 and 6

Attendance

This week we have seen really high levels of attendance despite the weather so thank you! We have also noticed that punctuality has significantly improved. We do ask that all children are in school by 9am. If you are late, please accompany your child into the main entrance and sign your child in on the ipad.

Reception	97.2%
Year 1	98%
Year 2	90.7%
Year 3	94.8%
Year 4	96.7%
Year 5	97.9%
Year 6	98.1%